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TAPE 137, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 3242 & HB 3240 - Public Hearing

010  CHAD CHERIEL, HEALTH DIVISION:  Submits and summarizes written
testimony on HB 3242 (EXHIBIT A) -purpose of the bill -background
information on Certificate of Need -effectiveness -problems and
controversy -alternatives 155    -submits and explains proposed -1
amendment to HB 3242 (EXHIBIT B)

316  WALTER  MCDONALD, MD,  HEALTH  RESOURCES COMMISSION,  HRC: 
Testifies in favor of HB 3240 -technology rationalization

TAPE 138, SIDE A

005    MCDONALD:  continues testimony

030    REP STEIN:  disturbed about lack of progress of HRC

080    CHERIEL:  continues testimony on HB 3242

217  TRACY SPILLMAN FOR REP PETERSON: submits  and reads written
testimony in support of HB 3242 (EXHIBIT C)



266    DAN HARRIS, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, HRC:  clarification -answers
questions from the members 355  -mixed messages for  HRC relating to
certificate  of need in place while other programs are in place

380    REP STEIN: Asks if HRC supports Office of Health Policy
amendments

HARRIS: Amendments same as SB  765; support from some commission members

Submitted for the record, proposed amendments to HB 3242 (EXHIBIT D)

Submitted and proposed amendments to HB 3242-2 (EXHIBIT E).

TAPE 137, SIDE B

030  AMY KLARE, OREGON AFL-CIO: submits  and reads written testimony in
support of HB 3242 (EXHIBIT F).

115  PHYLLIS  RAND, GOVERNOR'S  COMMISSION  ON SENIOR  SERVICES: 
submits and reads written testimony on HB 3242 (EXHIBIT G)

148  SCOTT  GALLANT, OREGON  MEDICAL ASSOCIATION:  submits and  reads
written testimony on HB 3240 (EXHIBIT H)

400    REP STEIN:  original intent

TAPE 138, SIDE B

015    GALLANT:  continues testimony -answers questions from the members

230  SHARON HILL,  OREGON HEALTH ACTION  CAMPAIGN: submits  and reads
written testimony on HB 3240, HB 3242, and HB 3138 (EXHIBIT I) -reviews
amendments (exhibit I) -staff will draft proposed amendments

TAPE 139, SIDE A

005  ED PATTERSON,  OREGON ASSOCIATION  OF HOSPITALS:  submits and
summarizes written testimony on HB 3240 & HB 3242 (EXHIBIT J) -refers to
charts (EXHIBIT K) 260    -discusses amendments

TAPE 140, SIDE A

005  THOMAS ERWIN, OREGON INSURANCE CONSUMER  ADVOCACY: supports HB 3242
with amendments proposed by Office of Health Policy -supports HB 3138

068  TRACY  SPILLMAN,  REPRESENTING  REP  PETERSON:  submits  and
summarizes written testimony on HB 3240 (EXHIBIT L)

submitted for the record, testimony on HB 3240 from Diane Lovell, HRC

member (EXHIBIT (EXHIBIT M)

110    DAN HARRIS, HRC:  submits and summarizes HRC overview (EXHIBIT N)
-submits and reviews The Problem To Be Solved, (EXHIBIT 0) -submits and
refers  to Features of  Proposed Alternative to  HB 324 0, (EXHIBIT P)
-submits and refers to  HB 3240 Overview, (EXHIBIT Q) 319    HRC budget



TAPE 139, SIDE B

010    HARRIS:  continues testimony -section by section analysis of
printed  bill and proposed alternative to HB 3240 (exhibit P)

157    FRANK BAUMEISTER, VICE-CHAIR, HRC:  This legislation is
experimental -individual need v. societal need -explains medical
specialties -recommendation

Submitted for  the record,  testimony  on HB 3240  from Jean Thorne,
Director, Office of Medical Assistance Programs (EXHIBIT R)

380  SHARON HILL, OREGON  HEALTH ACTION CAMPAIGN:  testifies in
opposition of HB 3240 (see exhibit I)

TAPE 140, SIDE B

005    HILL:  continues testimony -discusses proposed amendment

HB 3138 - Public Hearing

020  JULIA GIES,  OREGON NURSES  ASSOCIATION: submits  and summarizes
written testimony in support of HB 3138 (EXHIBIT S) -amendments

095   DAVE  HOUCK,  DIABETES  ASSOCIATION:   supports  the  addition  of
two consumers to the HRC

140  AMY  KLARE, OREGON  AFL-CIO:  submits and  summarizes  written
testimony (EXHIBIT T)

160  PHYLLIS  RAND,  GCSS: submits  and  summarizes written  testimony 
on HB 3138 (EXHIBIT U)

170    SCOTT GALLANT, OMA:  composition of HRC

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 12:10 p.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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N -  Testimony on HB 3240 - HRC - 12 pages O -  Testimony on HB 3240 -
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